
 

Glendale Board Report 

 

The end of the school year is winding down.  Students are adamantly preparing to for the 

Smarter  Balanced Assessment. They want to do well again. It is such a blessing to work with 

student who push each other and myself to learn and gain as much knowledge and skills as 

possible. We are planning on taking the SBAC test the week of May 15-19.  

Attendance was 98% plus for the month of April. Things are progressing nicely. We have 

enjoyed visits from Mrs. Salois, Mrs. Conway and Mrs. Speicher.  

We are looking forward to the warm weather.  
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